NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION
CHINO HILLS COMMUNITY FOUNDATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the meeting of the CHINO HILLS
COMMUNITY FOUNDATION scheduled for Monday, January 13, 2025, has been
cancelled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Monday, March 17,
2025, in the Council Chambers, 14000 City Center Drive, Chino Hills, California.
DATED: 01/09/2025
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